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3/25/2024 5:41:00 PM Good afternoon,

I am writing to ask City Council to vote to approve the 2024 Short Session Legislative Agenda at the 
March 26th City Council meeting. Many of the key provisions in the agenda would expand access to 
affordable housing for our neighbors in need. With your support, we can help ensure that our 
community is a place where everyone can have a decent, affordable place to call home.

Sincerely,

Cassidy

Cassidy Moore, MPA (She/Her/Hers)
Government Relations and Grants Manager
Asheville Area Habitat for Humanity
828-210-9384

Together, we can build the world we all want to live in. Join us<https://www.ashevillehabitat.
org/how-to-help/> as a volunteer, donor, sponsor, or advocate.


